
Announcements continued 
 

Our next Community Meal will be held this Thursday, February 27 from 5:30 to 6:30 

p.m. in our handicapped accessible Smith Fellowship Hall.  The sign-up sheets for 

helpers, cooks, servers, clean up people and food donators will be in the narthex for you 

to sign-up for what you would like to do.  Everyone is welcome. 
 

UPCOMING OPPORTUNITIES for Conversation, Reflection, and Study 

With choir on hiatus, immediately following today’s Annual Meeting and Fellowship 

Time, we are inviting those willing to stay to join a discussion of a new opportunity 

Session has approved. Together we will shape our agenda and the time participants are 

willing to commit to this venture. Options include a 30 to 45 minute session for Bible 

study, or reflection on the scripture and message of the day, or conversation about our 

witness as individuals and as a church in our current times. Please join in today! 

 

DURING THE UPCOMING LENTEN SEASON, we will gather Sunday morning 

following the Fellowship Time for a Lenten Study on three occasions: Sunday, March 9, 

March 23, and April 6. The theme is in process and will be announced. There will be NO 

evening Soup and Bread Study this year.  

 
 


